
"Richard Reeder" 
<rreeder@NOTES.CC.SUNYS
B.EDU> 

11/04/2003 10:13 AM

To "Torre,F.Jason" <FTORRE@NOTES.CC.SUNYSB.EDU>

cc

bcc

Subject Dominic Seraphin's Reception

After 35 years at Stony Brook, Dominic Seraphin, The Director of 
System Support in the Division of Information Technology, is 
retiring. Please come and join us in wishing him well.The reception 
will be held on December 10, 2003 at 5:00 PM in the Wang Center, room 
401. If you would like to contribute to a gift for Dominic, please 
contact Treasa Mathias at 2-9085, or Melissa Bishop, 2-9893.

In order to ensure that we have enough hors d'oeuvres and beverages 
for everyone, please RSVP to tmathias@notes.cc.sunysb.edu by 12/3/03. 
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